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PART 8 REPORT ON PROPOSED WELLINGTON LANE – WHITEHALL ROAD CYCLE TRACK SCHEME

The route of the proposed Wellington Lane – Whitehall Road Cycle Track Scheme traverses the electoral areas of Rathfarnham and Tallaght Central.  The Part 8 Report on this proposed Cycle Route was presented to the November Meeting of both the Rathfarnham and the Tallaght Area Committees;-


PART 8 REPORT ON PROPOSED WELLINGTON LANE – WHITEHALL ROAD CYCLE TRACK SCHEME

The Rathfarnham Area Committee recommended that the Scheme proceed in accordance with the Part 8 Report. 

The Tallaght Area Committee recommended that the Scheme proceed subject to the following additional modification;-

Maintain the existing 2 lane approach into the Orwell Roundabout at the following 2 arms:

· Orwell Road

· Wellington Lane Southbound (From Kimmage towards the Spawell)

The approach into the roundabout from the other two arms and all the traffic lanes going out of the roundabout shall be single lane as per current design in the public consultation drawings.
It is now proposed to proceed with the Scheme in accordance with the above modification.
